School Health Advisory Committee Meeting 5-19-21

Members Present - Joslyn Wilson, Kellie Jopling, Dawn Schneider

- The meeting started at 4:12.
- Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed
- Self assessments are coming in. Joslyn will review over the summer. We will set goals at the first SHAC meeting.
- Reviewed the wellness plan for updates. Made notes of areas that need to be verified with other district personnel.
- Health fair.
 - List of health venders and contact info from the last health fair was discussed.
 - National Night Out Occurs on the 1st Tuesday in October. October 5.
 Coordinate with the Devine Police Department. Officer Clint Smeltzer was the contact for the last few years.
- Reviewed old SHAC minutes. We will need new members for the next two year term.
- Discussed the revamping of the health information included in the forms packet. Include information about the time frame allowed when picking up a sick child.
- Discussed Pinworm policy. Develop a policy to handle cases when it arises
- Ended 4:59 Next meeting tentatively set for September 1, 2021 to prepare for the health fair.